October 13, 2014
DECISION PAPER

TO:  Hardin County Board of Education

FROM:  Nannette Johnston, Superintendent

SUBJECT:  Revised Hardin County Schools District Certified Evaluation Plan
ISSUE:

After submitting our Certified Evaluation Plan to the Kentucky Department of Education in May 2014, Hardin County Schools received feedback from the Office of Next Generation Learners indicating necessary revisions for the current school year.

A Hardin County district-wide committee revised the Certified Evaluation Plan based on recommendations from KDE. The Hardin County district-wide committee has worked within the guidelines and advisement of Kentucky Department of Education leadership.  
RECOMMENDATION/RECOMMENDED MOTION:
I move that Hardin County Schools approve the revised Hardin County Schools District Certified Evaluation Plan which includes revisions requested by the Kentucky Department of Education.
